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From: Tony Olseski [olseskit@coatesville.k12.pa.us]
Sent: Wednesday, December 30, 2009 11:26 AM iNDcPhNOENTREG?n ATORY
To: EP, RegComments REVIEW COMMISSION
Subject: Existing Outside Wood Stoves

I have been contacted by Senator Rafferty and have reviewed you proposals for EXISTING
Outside Wood Furnaces. I have installed a Hawken outside wood boiler on my 1.33 acre
property. In planning for its use, I took into consideration prevailing wind flow during the
winter months when it will be used. Also proximity of neighboring dwellings. My property is
open and the smoke is only visible at the chimney height, which is about 8 feet, during the
first couple minutes of the blower usage. Once the fire is burning, very little if any smoke
is seen. I have done everything possible to make sure my usage doesn't bother anyone. The
proposed existing regulations will affect my stove since it is between 100 and 125 feet from
the closest residence to the south west.
As a side note, I spoke with the township and got the verbal ok to install. Anyone may
contact me at (610) 637-8072 for any other information that your committee may want.


